
Greetings 
To all our shareholders, stakeholders, contractors etc.,  we want to express our

heartfelt gratitude for your trust and support. You have been key to our
success, and we are deeply thankful. As we close the chapter on an incredible
2024, with optimism and determination, we look forward to 2025, a year of new

opportunities and shared achievements.
We wish you and your loved ones a Merry Christmas and a prosperous New

Year!

From all of us at Okomu.

Season’s 


